
Linton Road, Balsham archaeological investigation 

Site Tour  
11am, Friday 6th September 2019 

Pre-Construct Archaeology, funded by Matthew Homes through RPS Group, will be 

completing their excavation of a Roman road and roadside settlement at their site 

off Linton Road, Balsham. Members of the public are invited to a site tour to view 

the archaeology and a display of finds recovered by the investigation. Visitors will 

have the opportunity to chat with the archaeologists working on site and find out 

about life in this corner of Balsham in the Late Iron Age and Roman periods. 

Find out about the development of the Roman road, the origins of the settlement 

and its eventual abandonment in the late 4th/5th century. Is there evidence for 

early Saxon settlement on the site?  

Excavation of a human burial      Excavation of Roman finds 

Site location, please access via Hildersham Lane, parking available in field 

 (no access from Linton Road, parking in field at owners own risk) 

For further information, please contact Simon Carlyle scarlyle@preconstruct.com
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